
Date: February 12, 2018 

To: LBCC Board of Education 

From: Kevin Mahoney, Classified Association President 

Re: Monthly Updates for the Board of Education 

Hello everyone, 

On February 1st and 2nd the Student Success and Retention Conference took place in Portland.  This 
conference represents a connection between the Oregon Community Colleges that allows us to learn 
from each other.   

There was classified representation from multiple departments at LBCC. 

Attendees included: 

Dionna Camp - CFAR 
Kate Griensewic- Benton Center 
Felicia Soderstrom-Caldera - Adm/Reg 
Amy Bradburn - Adm/Reg 
Amanda Stanley - Adm/Reg 
Emily Dray - Advising Center 
Rob Camp - Advising Center 
 

Barb Horn, Student Activities Coordinator, volunteered as a judge for Benton County 4-H Favorite Foods 
Contest Jan. 20th and served on the Benton County 4-H Scholarship Committee on Thursday, Jan. 25th 

Lena Spencer and Kevin Mahoney attended the LaserFiche annual conference in Long Beach, CA January 
8-12th along with Management/Confidential staff Michael Quiner and Amber Vore.  The conference was 
about creating forms and automating tasks and workflows.  We already have a few experts on campus 
and our hope was to add to their knowledge and expand the number of users so we could continue to 
implement the process improvements that this program has to offer.  There is so much potential that 
the group of users on campus have set up a recurring lab to work across multiple departments to help 
each other solve problems.    

 

Thank you, 

Kevin 


